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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to ask in the strongest way possible that you rescind the unjust and coercive
mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by private health insurance
with no co-pay to patients.

I, like millions of other Americans, do not want a penny of my money to be spent on paying for
abortions or anything that promotes abortions.  My husband owns his own company that employes
approximately 160 people.  We do not want to pay for abortions in the insurance policy we offer our
employees.

When will you accept the fact that the majority of Americans oppose abortion on demand.  Stop trying
to force it down our throats or trick us into having to pay for it. 

Sincerely,
Eunice Montfort
Frankfort, KY  40601
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